
 

Committee Spotlight 
 

Name: Membership 

Chair: Lindsey Pershern, MD 

Charge: 

This committee’s role is to serve members and their needs.  Committee members 

are responsible for welcoming new and existing members to AADPRT and 

discerning the ways that AADPRT can better meet the needs of its membership.  

This committee also facilitates smooth processes for member registration and 

payment of dues. 

 
Initiatives and projects: 

1. New Training Directors programming – The membership committee develops programing for the 
annual meeting for new training directors (NTD) and coordinates NTD virtual forums throughout 
the year. 

2. New member orientation and guidance – Membership committee is working with the regional 
representatives and the organizational equity committee to develop orientation materials for new 
members and facilitate support in navigating the organization, the VTO and the annual meeting. 

3. Membership drive to facilitate new and renewal of memberships in July 2023. 
 
How do you join the committee? 
Open to all AADPRT members who are interested!  We will recruit new committee members during the 
AADPRT annual meeting by inviting all to attend the membership committee meeting.  Throughout the 
year, any additional interested AADPRT members can email the committee chair, Lindsey Pershern to 
be added to the quarterly virtual meetings invitation. 
 

What skills are you looking for in new members? 

No skills required!  The membership committee welcomes any persons who have interest in advancing 
the ways that AADPRT can serve its members.  We would especially like to have program administrator 
committee members, who are currently underrepresented. 

 
What is the time commitment for committee members? 
Membership committee meets quarterly.  Subcommittee work can include tasks outside of committee 
meeting times, but committee members can participate at whichever level they have the capacity/time 
to give. 
 
What positions are available to committee members? 
Developing subcommittees at this time. 

What other information might you want potential members to know? 
The membership committee wants to hear from all AADPRT members on how we can enrich and 

expand the services provided for AADPRT members throughout the year and during the annual 

meeting. 
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